
 
 
 
11	January,	2016	
	
Dan	Kellar	
Policy	Staff	Advisor,		
The	Society	of	Energy	Professionals	
2239	Yonge	St		
Toronto,	ON	M4S	2B5	
	
	
VIA	Canada	Post	and	RSS	Filing		
	
Ms.	Kirsten	Walli		
Board	Secretary		
Ontario	Energy	Board		
P.O.	Box	2319		
2300	Yonge	St.		
Toronto,	ON		
M4P	1E4		
	
Re:	EB-2015-0026	B2M	Limited	Partnership		
Application	for	2015	to	2019	Transmission	Revenue	Requirement	and	Rates	
The	Society	of	Energy	Professionals’	Comments	on	Draft	Final	Revenue	Requirement	&	Accounting	Order	
	
Dear	Ms.	Walli,		
	
Further	to	the	OEB’s	Decision	and	Order	dated	December	29,	2015	in	the	above-noted	proceeding,	on	January	7,	
2016	the	B2M	Limited	Partnership	submitted	its	draft	Final	Revenue	Requirement	and	Accounting	Order	re:	the	
Tax	Rate	and	Rule	Changes	Variance	Account.		The	Society	of	Energy	Professionals	has	reviewed	this	latest	B2M	
LP	submission	and	has	no	comments	to	provide	on	it.		
	 	
Thank	you.	

	
Dan	Kellar	
Policy	Staff	Advisor	
The	Society	of	Energy	Professionals	
	
	
Email	copy:	Interested	Parties	
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